
Same but  Different 

Message from Mrs Sharrock

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of another busy and successful term, we want to take a moment 
to celebrate the incredible hard work and achievements of our children. They have 
shown real resilience and determination in their learning, making fantastic progress 
across all areas of the curriculum. After such a productive term, they truly deserve a 
well-earned break filled with fun and relaxation!

Today has been a wonderful way to round off the term, with a day packed full of exciting 
activities. We began with the Headteacher Awards, where we celebrated children who 
have demonstrated outstanding effort, kindness, and achievement. Congratulations to 
all those who received a certificate—the whole school community is incredibly proud of 
you! The fun continued with Easter Egg Hunts, where children excitedly searched for 
hidden treats, working together and enjoying the thrill of the hunt. This afternoon, we 
were treated to a spectacular Easter Bonnet Parade. It was fantastic to see the 
creativity and imagination that went into designing the bonnets—some were truly 
show-stopping! Well done to everyone who took part and showcased their fantastic 
creations. Thank you to the Friends for all their efforts and hard work. Also, thank you to 
the School Council for organising Odd Shoe Day to celebrate individuality. 

As we head into the Easter break, we wish you all a Happy Easter and hope you have a 
wonderful time with family and friends. Enjoy the well-deserved rest, and we look 
forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 22nd April.

Best wishes,
Catherine Sharrock

Headteacher 
Awards

Caterpillar -Stanley P
Tiger - Theo M
Elmer - Amelia C
Chameleon - Nellie D
Crayon - Thomas C
Charlie Cook - Tyrah Q
Sofia Valdez - Mollie B
Gregory Cool - Alma P 
Chaya - Melissa Q 
Ebenezer Tweezer -Myla G 
Pevensie - Tayte S-B
Gelifen - Ronnie-Scott M
Fred - Joshua C
Skellig - Bella C
Aspire - Archie B

Congratulations!

Easter Egg Bonnet Parade!

 

Date:4th April 2025            Inclusion Bulletin for Biggin Hill Primary School          Issue:5

Weekly Whole School 
Attendance 93.2%

Weekly Class Attendance

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ 
98-100%

No Classes 

Good Attendance ‘green’
96 - 97.9%

Fred Class - 97.1%
Crayon Class - 97.2%

Caterpillar Class - 97.3%

Well Done!

House Points

Rowling 
Holmes 

Hawking  
Attenborough  


